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N O T I C E 
No. VSSUT/PGSR/ 220           /17                             Date: 11/03/2017 

 

All the research scholars those are presenting the poster and exhibiting their research 

findings in MRS-2017 on 17.03.2017, they are requested to send their Abstract of the poster 

immediately through  E-mail: scholarvssut@gmail.com for inclusion in the proceedings of 

the Workshop with a copy to E-mail: deanpgsr@vssut.ac.in . 

Further, those have not registered they can do the same by 14.03. 2017.  

Sd/- 

Dean, PGS&R 

 

No. VSSUT/PGSR/ 221(3)            /17                  Date: 11/03/2017 

Copy to :   

1) All HODs with a request to circulate this notice among all Research Scholars  

    of their respective Departments. 

2) Dean, Faculty & Planning for hoisting in the University Website. 

3) University Notice Board 

Sd/- 

Dean, PGS&R 
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